
 

3 March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are pleased to be writing to you with exciting information about an additional Performing Arts’ trip to 
London from Friday 8 July to Sunday 10 July 2022.  After the disappointment of the cancelled trip to New 
York, we felt it was important to offer something to the Year 11s who missed out.  We will give priority to 
Year 11 students by opening the trip one week early to them.  We then intend to offer the remaining places 
to current Year 10 GCSE Drama students. These places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
The trip will open for deposits on Tuesday 15 March 2022 for Year 11s. Year 10 students can then fill the 
remaining places by bringing deposits from Monday 21 March.  The deposit for the trip will be £125 and is 
payable by cash or cheque only (cheques payable to The Castle School).  Please also complete and return 
the attached EV5 form with your deposit to Student Reception. 

The trip will cost £325 and will include the following:  

• Return coach transport to London and around the various attractions whilst there  
• 2 nights’ bed and breakfast at The Generator Youth Hostel near Kings’ Cross  
• 1 x West End Show: Hamilton  
• 1 x West End 90-minute workshop  
• Tour behind the scenes at The National Theatre  
• All meals  

Not Included:  

• Spending money  

Payment plan  

£100 – Tuesday 3 May  

£100 – Tuesday 7 June  

Please get in touch if you have any specific questions about the trip. 

Kind regards 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Step 

Head of Drama 

 


